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January 24, 2008 

Videocom Systems 
64-45 Booth Street 
Rego Park, NY 11374 

To Videocom Systems, 

We would like to thank Videocom for an excellent job on our TELEPHONE networking 
system installation. The job was done in detail and extremely neat. The wires are just 
invisible. All the features of the phones are working perfectly. Also, when we called you 
for service you came the same day or next day. We are very happy with your work and 
again thank you! 
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Nick and Laura Santana 
Owners 


